From: Naa Aku Add o

Sent: 14 February 2020 14:38

To: lanning

Subject: Comment on 2020/0443/T

To whom it may concern,

| write to object to the application to fell the Ash tree at 30 Belsize Park to ground level. The
Ash tree is part of a mature and diverse garden which provides considerable visual amenity
and habitat for different birds, squirrels and insects. The Ash tree has already been deeply
cut back under application 2018/5075/T.

Kind regards,

Naa Aku Jaatma.



